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HOUSE POINTS WINNERS 
 

Well done to everyone in St George’s Team, 
who earned the most points this half term and 

enjoyed an extra break as a reward! 

To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Events Clubs 

Mon 31st 

Oct  

9am Celebration Assembly Science 

Board games 

Tues 1st 

Nov  

  

Wed 2nd 

 Orienteering 

Drawing 

Art 

Boys’ football 

Thurs 3rd 
No swimming Girls’ football 

Drama 

Fri  4th 
Reception Class visit to 

Meadow View 
 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 14/10/2022 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done to Reception class who had the 

best attendance  

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 100% 

Year 1/2 98% 

Year 3/4 98% 

Year 4/5 98% 

Year 6 97% 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made to keep 

to dates set, at times it may be necessary to change a date 

so please check the newsletter  for any changes. 

 Monday 31st October: School reopens after half term 

 Wednesday 9th November: Parents’ Evening 

 Wb 14th November: Anti-bullying week 

 Sunday 27th November: First Sunday of Advent 

LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars!  

Reception Elizabeth 

Year 1/2 Florence 

Year 3/4 Aimee 

Year 4/5 Lottie C 

Year 6 Lewis D 

Well done to Oliver who won 
player of the match!  Great 
news! 

James is a 
double “player of 

the match” 
winner this week, 
being chosen at 

football and 
rugby at the 
weekend!  
Fantastic! 
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MENTAL HEALTH 

CHAMPIONS TOP 

TIP 

This week’s top tip 

from out School Council Mental 

Health Champions:  

Leave your comfort zone 

Set yourself a challenge today that makes you feel 
just a little nervous.  Every challenge you complete 

allows you to grow in confidence. Try it today! 

NUT FREE ZONE 

A reminder to all parents that children 

should not bring nuts, or foods 

containing nuts into school as there are 

children in our school who have a nut 

allergy.   

RECEPTION CLASS ADMISSIONS FOR 

SEPTEMBER 2023 

If your child is due to start school in September 2023, we 

would like to extend an  invitation to you to come and 

visit our school.  If you know of someone else with a 

child due to start school, please pass this information on 

or direct them to Twitter / our school website.  

Please contact the school office to arrange 

your personal tour of our school. We look 

forward to welcoming you! 

All applications must now be made online by 

16th January 2023. The web address for 

those families living in Warrington is: 

www.warrington.gov.uk/primary-school-

admissions   

For those living outside of Warrington, please 

contact the Local Authority Admissions team 

to find out how to apply.  

POPPY APPEAL 

We will continue to have poppies and other items 

available in school for the children to buy, should they 

wish to.  Please send in the correct money in cash.  

Suggested donations: 

There is no obligation to purchase any of the items, but 

all donations will be greatly appreciated. 

Poppy: 50p 

 

 

 

Silicon wristband: £1 

Zip pull: £1 

 

 

 

Reflector: £1 

Snap band: £1.50 Pin badge: £2 

 

 

 

PARKING REMINDERS 

We are receiving an increasing number of concerns 

about dangerous and inconsiderate parking at the 

start and end of day, causing a risk to the children. 

The PCSO has been asked to be present more 

regularly and will issue warnings and sanctions as 

required.   

PLEASE DO NOT: 

...drive beyond the barrier (this includes tailgating) 

unless you have a blue badge or by prior 

arrangement. 

...park on Finlay Avenue where space is limited and 

cars are a danger to children and other pedestrians. 

...park on yellow lines, no matter how short a time 

you are there. Restrictions are in place to keep 

children safe.  

http://www.warrington.gov.uk/primary-school-admissions
http://www.warrington.gov.uk/primary-school-admissions
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FRIENDS OF ST VINCENT’S 

As parents and carers of children at St Vincent’s you 

are all included as part of the Friends of St Vincent’s 

however the number of people supporting to organise 

and run events is significantly reduced and 

organisation is falling to primarily one parent and staff.  

This is obviously going to limit what we can organise, 

and whilst we have outlined plans for a Christmas 

event, Easter event and the Summer festival, such 

events and anything more than this can only be done 

with your support.  Please contact the school office or 

speak to Jo Croughan if you can help, particularly in 

organising events. 

In the meantime, we are grateful for schemes such 

as: Bags2school, easyfundraising and teracycle, 

through which we can make a difference and raise 

funds for school.  Please see the letter sent out earlier 

this week for details of the schemes and how to get 

involved to support our school. 

HARVEST CELEBRATION 

Thank you to Mrs Morgan’s class who led a wonderful Harvest 

Celebration this morning. They reminded us of the great gift that God 

has given us—Our World—and our responsibility to look after it, and all 

those who are part of our global family. 

Thank you for your generosity in support the work of CAFOD and St 

Joseph’s family Centre who support those in need within Warrington 

and globally. 


